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        November 2, 2021  

 

Dear Presidents, dear Friends, 

 

We hope that you and your families are fine, despite the difficult sanitary situation, 

and that these exceptional conditions will soon improve for all of us. 

We are happy to inform you that the 2022 King Leopold Challenge will be 

played from July 4 to July 7. It will take place on two great golf courses near 

Brussels, the Royal Golf Club of Belgium and the Royal Waterloo Golf Club. 

The format of the competition will remain the same as the previous years. It is 

open to one or two teams of 4 players of the same Senior Golf Association. The 

detailed program and all the information will be sent to you first quarter of 2022. 

Meanwhile, this announcement will enable you to prepare your program for next 

year. 

Best regards, take good care and keep safe and healthy, 

 

 

Etienne Marchal, President 

Jean-François Van Laethem,  Captain 

 

 

         


